Pick-Up Service
The pick-up service operates as follows:

Members will be notified by SMS when their order is ready. Please allow a minimum of 5 business
days from the day we receive your order to process and prepare your order. Members should not
come to the Stanmore premises until they have been notified.

e Please wear a mask and maintain 1.5m distance.

e On arrival please ring the bell at the front door.

e On answering, you will be asked which member you are collecting for and you will need to
remain outside while we collect your order. This will be passed out to you.

We will not handle any payments or cash or provide receipts with this service.
Pick-Up Times:
Monday — Wednesday: 8am — 10am

Thursday & Friday: 8am — 1pm



